
MoHS Statement on COVID-19 (4 March 2020, 9:15PM) (Link) 

(Unofficial translation by OCHA) 
 

1. The Ministry of Health and Sports (MoHS) has been speeding up the measures on monitoring and 
preventing COVID-19 and testing nasal swabs from suspects and Persons Under Investigation 
(PUI) at the National Health Laboratory (NHL) in Yangon.  

 
2. The NHL has released the results, stating that the following patients tested negative for COVID-

19.  
(a) A 24-year-old man in Kandawnadi Hospital [Mandalay Region] 
(b) A 25-year-old woman of Chinese citizen in Weibargi Hospital [Yangon Region] 
(c) A 38-year-old man of Chinese citizen in Weibargi Hospital [Yangon Region] 
(d) A 26-year-old man in Kyaukpadaung Township Hospital [Mandalay Region]  
(e) A 29-year-old woman in Kyaukpadaung Township Hospital, spouse of the man above.  

 
3. The MoHS will keep updating the test results of other patients as soon as available.  

 
THE END 

 

https://www.facebook.com/MinistryOfHealthAndSportsMyanmar/photos/a.281312618564717/3223741690988447/?type=3&theater



